
LOUISIANA LADIES AUXILIARY ASSOCIATION 

AUXILIARY OF THE YEAR 

RULES 2024 - 2025 

ALL AUXILIARIES ARE ELIGIBLE TO ENTER EVEN IF THEY DID NOT PARTICIPATE IN THE 
QUARTERLY COMPETITION. 

 All entries must have a cover sheet – this is the ONLY place that your Auxiliary’s name 
should appear.   

 Begin with July 2024 and end with June 2025. 

 List the activities that your Auxiliary participated in AS AN AUXILIARY. 

 Give dates, places and number of participating members. 

 Entries must be postmarked by July 10, 2025. No late entries can be accepted. 

 

ACTIVITIES IDEAS: 

 List what your Auxiliary did for/with the LLAA during the year (hosted or attended State 
meetings, tournaments, retreat, etc.) 

 List what your Auxiliary (as an Auxiliary) did for/with your church (cleaned church, 
bazaar, school, etc.). 

 List how your Auxiliary (as an Auxiliary) helped with community activities (helped at 
nursing homes, hospitals, donations, etc.) 

 List Auxiliary monthly/quarterly communions and retreats. 

 Did your Auxiliary help your Knights with fund-raising activities (list activity and 
purpose)? 

 List any Auxiliary membership socials/drives. 

 How did your Auxiliary promote Pro-Life (campaigns, rosaries, marches, donations, etc.)? 

 Did your Auxiliary help with the Bishop Greco Vocation Fund (monetary donation, gifts, 
raffle, etc.)? 

 Other than the BGVF did your Auxiliary do anything for the Religious/Clergy/Seminarians 
in your area (Clergy Appreciation, monetary donations, dinners, etc.). 

 Did your Auxiliary help promote “Keep Christ in Christmas”? 

 List socials/family events that your Auxiliary hosted/attended with your Knights. 

These are some of many activities that your Auxiliary may have participated in. Please include all 
activities that your Auxiliary did for the Church, Community and your Knights. 

Please don’t let the size of your Auxiliary keep you from entering. All auxiliaries have special talents and 
activities. No matter the size of your Auxiliary – enter and be proud of what you do! 

Send entry to: 

Rhonda Young 
28665 Frank Ballard Rd 
Holden, LA  70744 

Please contact me if you have any questions. Call/Text me at 225-964-0948 (leave a message and I will 
return your call) or email me at rgyoung2@bellsouth.net. 


